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SUBJECT: Halfway Houses in the City - Discussion 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, May 14, 2024            Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Mr. Holland Kent would like to discuss the possibility of approving city code to include rules and 

regulations for halfway houses within the city limits of Chipley. 

 

  

 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Discussion. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

 


